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On Wednesday, November 29, 2017, our Library will open at 1 p.m., due to traffic restrictions in
Budapest.
 

Dear Visitors,

On Wednesday, November 29, 2017, our Library building will open at 1 p.m., due to traffic
restrictions in Budapest. (NSZL will close as usual, at 8 p.m., with the exception of the Special
Collections which will close at 5 p.m.)

More on opening hours [1]

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding.
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